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The Non-Resident Nepali Association (NRNA)Thailand
1000 Meals a Month

In October the Non-Resident Nepali Association (NRNA) Thailand distributed food to
needy Nepali and people of Nepali origin in Krabi and Nana area of Bangkok. Despite
lots of good response from the communities and donors NRNA Thailand will pause this
campaign from November and focus in other humanitarian work. We would like to thank
all contributors and supporter for their support in 1000 meals campaign.
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NRNA Thailand
Representative Meeting with
Education Minister in Nepal

Relief Packages at Soi Nana Bangkok to 60

Distributed the Relief Packages at Krabi to
needy peoples

approximately 36 Gorkhali families

NRNA Thailand Facemask Membership Card

As part of the COVID-19 prevention

support, NRNA Thailand distributed

cotton facemask to its member and
their family in October 2021.

NRNA NCC Thailand had transferred
NRNA ID card to SRCC and CRCC
regional coordinators. Registered
members can collect their ID card from
regional coordinators.

NRNA NCC Thailand president
and team met Hon. Devendra
Paudel, minister of education,
Nepal. In meeting president
update about NRNA Thailand
activities and support to
Nepalese and students in
Thailand. He also highlighted the
visa related challenges to PNO
and their kids to study in Nepal.

Durga Puja at Trinath Nepali
Hindu Temple Bangkok by NRNA
Members.

Nepal Airlines Flight resumed
from Bangkok to Kathmandu

Nepal Air schedules its regular
flight from Nepal to Thailand
starting from 15th of November.
Flights will be operated on every
Monday and Friday.

NRNA office bearers provided financial
contribution to organize one Durga
pooja and participated in the pooja in

ke Trinath temple, Onut Bangkok.




